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Dear Member 
 

In my Oral Statement this week I set out how we are working with the Department of 
Transport to procure the Wales and Borders rail service under an agency agreement, 
pending the full transfer of franchising powers  
 
Unfortunately I learnt yesterday that the Department for Transport will not be in a position to 
meet the timescales we have set out for our procurement programme.  This is hugely 
disappointing, and has a number of potentially serious consequences. 
 
I attach the letter which I have written to the Secretary of State for Transport which 
describes these issues in more detail. 
 
I will update members in the next term on the full implications once the UK Government has 
responded and we have a clearer idea of the impact.  
 
Yours sincerely 
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